
From: Aram Glick [mailto:aglick@wesleyan.edu]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 3:46 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Please do not support the proposed propane export terminal 

  

Dear members of the committee, 

This proposal may be highly beneficial for Portland's economy. However, we cannot afford to 
commit new infrastructure that props up an unsustainable and thoroughly damaging industry 
such as propane. Fighting climate change will be hard enough without us continuing to 
aggravate the issue. We're Portland. If we're not going to make a stand, who in the U.S. will? 

Sincerely, 

Aram Glick 

3841 Sw Canby St. 
Portland, OR 97219 

 


